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On Thursday, June 24, 2021 at 5:00pm the City of Marco Island will host a Hurricane 
Preparedness Town Hall in the Community Room located at 51 Bald Eagle Drive.  There will 
be a presentation on how to prepare for a hurricane, how to stay safe during a hurricane, 
and best practices after the storm.  There will be time for Q & A following the presentation.  
The meeting will be streamed live on the City’s website and it will be recorded and broadcast 
on Marco Island TV after the live session.  
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